
Dornie & District Community Council Minutes of Meeting held 28 January 2013 

Present: Shona MacLennan(Chair) Susanne Meikle,  Nina Shanks, Janice Nixon, Fay MacKenzie, 

In attendance:  Cllr Campbell.  

Apologies: Don Shanks, Angus Peterkin 

  

Minutes from previous meeting agreed as a true record 

 

Matters Arising: 

Bus Shelter repair:  Secretary to hasten repair with TEC services. 

Xmas lights: A vote of thanks was recorded to all concerned. 

Carr Brae bench: Now ready but awaiting spraying. 

Verges: Completed in Plockton and Glenelg. 

Viewpoint: Fence repaired and gorse taken back, Biz to follow up provision of refuse bin. 

Signage to Aird Ferry Centre:   Biz to progress. 

Skips: No provision, all CC’s to lobby for a recycling centre in the local area. 

Graham House Land ownership: Letter sent to HC awaiting reply. 

Treasurers Report: Current balance £1,295. 

Housing: Awaiting report on housing allocations reflecting need of residents. 

AOCB:  

Croft Housing Grants: The Civil Service team dealing with applications and taking decisions on these 
matters appear to have limited knowledge of the subject. The criteria are not clear and are therefore 
difficult to meet. The CC is to write to our MSP for clarification on this issue. 

Dornie Sports Facilities: The Dornie Projects group in conjunction with the CC to write to HC in an 
effort to get them to release the land at Graham House for sports use for the youngsters in Dornie. 

Dornie Bridge Lighting: In the interests of pedestrian safety Cllr Campbell was asked to approach HC 
to provide some low level lighting on the bridge. 

Next Meeting: March 25th 2013 

Note:  copies of the letters to Dave Thomson, MSP, and Highland Council are on the News section of 
the Community Council website. 


